

Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>

## Railroad Museum

William Roby <bill@eldoradocf.org>

Sun, Nov 4, 2018 at 11:52 AM

To: "vickie.sanders@edcgov.us" <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>

Good Morning,

On behalf of the El Dorado Community Foundation, and our fund holders that are focused on the trail system, we would like to respectively request that items 2-5 be pulled from the agenda to allow for more community inclusion in the process and public notification of planning meetings.

Bill Roby

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone